
Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog.  Don’t forget to keep up to 
date with dates on our school website calendar as it is 
updated regularly.
Kind regards, 
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Headteacher’s 
Blog 

 Friday 6th December 2019.

Reminders for next week - For  full 
details please see school website 
or any of the reminders that were 
sent out this week.
Class 2 and 3 Concert.
Early Years and Class 1 
Performance.
Christmas Lunch and Party.
Movie Night.
PTA Bag Packing at Morrisons.

Fundraising reminder.
Every week we run a School Lottery. For just £1 you have a 
chance to receive a weekly prize. At school 24 families are 
currently supporting us, they have joined and bought a 
ticket. Another 23 families have registered their interest but 
have not taken the final step of joining which means they 
have not purchased a ticket. Please check your details or 
join if you haven’t already as so far we have raised over 
£600 for school.
Also Easyfundraising - Please join- £403.00 for our cause has 
been raised so far.

Well done to everyone who 
sang at the Church Fair on 
Saturday. We really 
appreciate people giving up 
their precious time over the 
weekend to help support our 
local church.

Some reminders for the last week 
of term -  
Children’s Christmas Shop
Christingle and Carols.


